
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                               

Baldragon Academy 
 
Mr H McAninch – Headteacher 
69 Harestane Road, Dundee. DD3 0LF 
Telephone: 01382 436170 
 

email – baldragon@dundeecity.gov.uk 
website – www.baldragon.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk 
twitter – BaldragonAcad & Baldragon_HT 
 

 
 

20.03.2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

  

Given the closure of the schools next week, we have been asked to provide an offer to the 
children and young people of families in identified categories by the Scottish Government.  

We would like to offer you provision between 9:00 am and 3:15 pm next week with a packed 
lunch provided and if you wish to take up this offer please send your child to school on Monday 
at 9am   

Pupils should enter via the main school entrance only – no school uniform is required. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr McAninch 
Head Teacher 
 


